
30/10/2018 

MR Asha Kovel 
24 King Street ST 
Manly Vale NSW 2093 
asha_kovel@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1667 - 181 Allambie Road ALLAMBIE HEIGHTS NSW 2100

NO MORE LAND CLEARING AT MANLY DAM PLEASE. 
With the recent clearing for Manly Vale Public School and Northern Beaches Hospital the last 
thing our wildlife needs is more encroachment into their habitat.
Our wildlife is pushed to the brink of extinction with our thoughtless careless greed to develop.
Surely you can find a more suitable site. 
This space is of high ecological value and building on this site will jeopardises the health of the 
waterway. 
STOP THE LAND CLEARING AT MANLY DAM. We should be protecting it for future 
generations. 
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